
Our Outreach team is also sponsoring its first ever Christmas Card Delivery 

Service.  If you plan to send cards to your friends at Grace, address them with the 
member’s name and drop them into the box marked Christmas Cards on the bookshelf 
at the entrance to the sanctuary.  The Angels at Grace (the kids) will hand-deliver them 
to the recipients each Sunday before and after worship. 

The Outreach group assembled and decorated 27 beautiful Christmas Wreaths to bring 

the spiritual cheer of Christmas to Grace members and other groups in West Carrollton 
including the those at the Laurels of West Carrollton senior care facility and the Laurel 
Wood senior housing complex. 

Next Outreach Team meeting is on December 13th at 3:00 pm in the Grace fellowship 

area.  Team efforts will be directed at assembling Holiday Cookie Kits for the 
Mid-County United Ministries (MUM) Food Pantry headquartered at 26 North Locust 
Street (United Methodist Church facility).  Please bring cookie mixes and frostings to the 
event to complete the kits.  Ornaments, cards, and treats will also be made to share as gifts 
with the kits.  Come join in the fun.  Direct any questions you have to Susan at 
borderbeagle@syahoo.com or phone her at 937-475-2999. 
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